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Long Term Care Insurance 
 

CNI NAF employees and retirees are eligible to join the Civil Service 

Long Term Care Insurance Program. Participation is optional. 

Payroll deduction is not available for this program. Employees must pay 

directly to the insurer. This can be done in various ways, including 

electronic draft deduction from the employee's checking or savings 

account. 

 

Information is available online at the website below: 

http://www.ltcfeds.com 


